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Galloway, NJ – Following a special meeting of the Stockton University Board of Trustees today, 
Acting President Harvey Kesselman reported that the university has received several proposals 
of interest regarding the sale of the Showboat Casino & Hotel site. “This special meeting was 
called so that the Board and senior leadership could discuss the various terms and offers being 
proposed and evaluate which would be in the best interest of Stockton. We look forward to 
bringing this to a conclusion in the near future.” 
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